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Call for Submissions 

to be published in 

The American Review of Canadian Studies (ARCS) 

The American Review of Canadian Studies (ARCS), on behalf of The Association 

for Canadian Studies in the United States (ACSUS), invites submissions for 

publication from all biennial meeting presenters on topics ‘celebrating Canada’s 

sesquicentennial journey’, as part of our planned biennial issue, slated for Winter 

2019 (issue 49.1). All papers are welcome, including plenaries and roundtable 

discussions. The deadline for submissions is January 10, 2018.  

Please note that submitting a paper does not guarantee publication as ARCS is a 

blind, refereed journal. When preparing your submission, please consult the 

Instructions for Authors on the Taylor & Francis webpage: 

http://tandfonline.com/action/authorSubmission?journalCode=rarc20&page=in

structions  

For questions, please contact Christina Keppie, ARCS Editor 
christina.keppie@wwu.edu /  arcs@wwu.edu  
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